
 

№ 60 
26 January, 2021 

European Cycling Union (UEC) 
Maison du Sport International  
Avenue de Rhodanie 54 – CH – 1007 Lausanne  

Concern: Candidature for UEC Congress 07/03/2021 –  Tetiana Dziadevych – Voting 
Delegate  

Dear General Secretary, 
We would like to inform you that we will propose to nominate our General Secretary of 
Ukrainian Cycling Federation (FCU) - Tetiana Dziadevych during the Congress of the UEC 
on 7th of March 2021 become one of the Voting Delegate for the UCI Congress. 

Thank you for attention and remain with best regards. 

       President FCU                                                                              Andriy Grivko 

                                                        


